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Māpua Masterplan – next steps 

We want to say a big thank you to the Māpua community for their ongoing 

support and contribution to the creation of the Māpua Masterplan. The latest 

round of engagement closed on 10 March. Thanks to all those who gave their 

feedback online and in person. A summary of the feedback can be found online 

at shape.tasman.govt.nz/mapua-masterplan-2023 . 

Staff are currently developing the draft masterplan. The draft masterplan is 

expected to be released later this year and will go through a Local Government 

Act consultation process which involves formal submissions, hearings and 

deliberations. Through this process submitters have the opportunity to speak to 

their submission and be heard by councillors at a hearing. A decision on the 

final masterplan will be made by full Council and a final masterplan released for 

implementation. It is intended that this process will be completed by the end of 

2024. 

We will continue to keep the community updated, including when the draft 

masterplan is ready for public circulation. 

  

  


